
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

PARLIAMENT OF SINGAPORE 
 

SELECT COMMITTEE ON  
DELIBERATE ONLINE FALSEHOODS –  

CAUSES, CONSEQUENCES AND COUNTERMEASURES 
 

HUMAN RIGHTS WATCH 
 
 On 27 March 2018, the Select Committee on Deliberate Online Falsehoods repeated 
its invitation to Human Rights Watch (HRW) to give oral evidence to the Committee, including 
evidence on its report ““Kill the Chicken to Scare the Monkeys” – Suppression of Free 
Expression and Assembly in Singapore”. The Select Committee indicated that HRW’s 
representative could be heard in May, or after May, after Parliament reconvenes. HRW was 
asked to reply by 29 March 2018, 12 noon. 
 
2 As of the deadline, no reply has been received from HRW.  
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